
 

Port of Garston 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 007 of 2020 

Lock Restriction 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that from 5th August 2020 due to works being undertaken on the 

eastern approach quay wall; the lock width will be reduced to accommodate a maximum 

vessel beam of 14.50 meters with all vessel transits restricted to daylight hours. 

 

It should be advised that an appropriated pilot is to be consulted. 

 

A listening watch on VHF Channel 20 will be maintained throughout operations. 

Mariners are advised to contact “Stalbridge Lock” on VHF Channel 20 before entering the 

Garston Channel. 

 

This Notice will remain in force until further notice.  

 

Callum Coulbeck 

Assistant Dock Master, Garston 

4th August 2020 


